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Donations For Ukraine 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
In partnership with the Luton Branch of the Association of Ukrainians in Great Britain, 
we are collecting supplies for those in need in Ukraine at the moment. 
 
The AUGB will be making weekly shipments to Ukraine, via Poland, and is in great 
need of the following items: 
 
Painkillers (adult/child) 
Medical supplies (bandages, plasters, antiseptic etc) 
Nappies/wipes 
Feminine hygiene products 
Baby milk 
Dioralyte sachets (or similar) 
Sterilising tabs 
Water purification tabs 
Candles 
Warm clothing, hats/socks (adult/children) 
Multivitamins 
Canned foods 
 
Any donations would be greatly appreciated and can be dropped off at any time to 
Reception, Mondays to Thursdays 08:00 - 16:00 and Fridays 08:00 - 15:30.  These 
will be delivered to Luton on weekends, in  time for the weekly transport to Ukraine 
on a Monday for the foreseeable future, as needed. 
 
Any support you can offer will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 
 
   
 
 


